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San Pasqual / Lake Hodges Community Planning Group 
(For the City & Citizens of San Diego) 

 

Notice of CANCELED October 2023 Meeting 
 

There will be NO SP/LH CPG Meeting as previously planned for Oct. 12th 2023 
 

Greetings CPG Elected Members and Concerned Community Members,  
 

The “Virtual Zoom Meeting” which was scheduled for our regular 4th Quarter meeting and final 
meeting for 2023 is CANCELED due to Organizational and new City mandated requirements – I 
apologize.  
 

Attached is the Current City Policy and Requirements for holding Virtual, and “Hybrid” 
meetings. I believed, incorrectly, that IF I held our meeting at a location where the Members 
and Public could attend IN PERSON, while ALSO allowing other members to attend virtually 
while still complying with the Brown Act. Our Community Planner Sean was alert, and kind 
enough to educate me with the updated policy attached. 
 

The ONLY Agenda item was going to be a formal discussion and vote to submit new by-laws 
and continue our CPG under the new City requirements OR disband it altogether. If we had 
voted to submit new by-laws, we would have been required to hold a “Special Meeting” in 
November to review and approve them prior to submitting them to the City in December. 
 

With all these challenges, I have decided to draft new by-laws and hold a meeting next month 
on November 9th, 2023, to review and vote on them at the same IN PERSON Meeting. The 
location of that meeting will be published/confirmed in the published Agenda the first week of 
November. 
 

I would appreciate anyone willing to help with the by-laws to email me ASAP.  
ALSO – I MUST submit UPDATED/VERIFIED contact information to the City. 
Please send me an email the following information on attached document by 
Oct. 16th, 2023 You may either fill out the pdf and send it to me or simply put 
your information in the body of you email response. Board Members ONLY. 
 

Kindly mark your calendars for the IN-PERSON Meeting on Nov. 9, 2023! 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
Marc Lindshield, Chair 


